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Memorandum 
 

TO: ALL FUNERAL UNDERTAKERS 
 DIEPKLOOF FPS STAFF 

 

FROM:  Mr M.J Mosikili 
   

DATE:  12 October 2020 
  

SUBJECT: COC AS A REQUIREMENT FOR UNDERTAKERS TO REMOVE A 
BODY FROM DIEPKLOOF FPS 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

Standard FPS procedures required a funeral undertaker to produce a COC 
before removing a body at an FPS facility.  
 
Following a directive that was received from NDOH, the following changes 
will be implemented effective from today (12/10/2020) till further notice: 

 

1. No COC will be required from a funeral undertaker when 
removing a body from the facility. 

 

2. All other regulatory requirements, including PPE, Undertaker 
STAMP, address and contact details; are still in place. 
 

Your co-operation will be highly appreciated.  
 
      Kind regards 
 

_ 
Mr M.J Mosikili 
Facility Manager: Diepkloof FPS 
Date: 12/10/2020 


